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FOOTBALL
QUEENSLAND

MEMO 58 - 23

To: Queensland Clubs

From: Footbhall Queensland

Subject: Club Communication Blackout Period
Date: December 11, 2023

Dear Clubs

After another busy year for all involved in our game, Football Queensland will observe a blackout
period for the distribution of official FQ communication with clubs from this Friday, 15 December
2023 until the week commencing Monday, 8 January 2024,

Clubs will not receive any official communications from Football Queensland during this time,
allowing clubs and volunteers to enjoy a well-deserved break over the festive season.

Any final communication from Football Queensland will be sent to ¢lubs by this Thursday, 14
December,

Clubs are still welcome to contact Football Queensland until the Meakin Park Head Office closure
period which will run from Friday, 22 December 2023 to Friday, 5 January 2024, before the
office reopens on Monday, 8 January 2024,

End.
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